COMMUNITY MEETING FORM
Date of original contact: 9/15/09

Persons and Org ganizations conlacted with ddtc and explanation of how contacted:
postcard that was mailed.

Date, time and location of meeting. The Community Meeting was held on September 30, 2009 at 6:00pm &l {he
Grier Heights Community Center at 3100 Leroy Street

Persons in attendance at meeting: (Include a copy of the sign in sheet)

Summary of issues discussed and changes made to the petition as a result of the meeting

o 3 A : '
The aliendees were excited about the location and lock of the proposed building. The two main items discussed were the

materials of the building and the fence surrounding the secure parking lot. The building materials consist of brick, block, cast

stone and FRP cornice. The secure fence will be a 8 black aluminum fence with intermediate brick posts. The idea of addmg
something to represent Grier Heights was brought up and thought it was a good idea to incorporate it in the form of pubic art
that could be located in the plaza area along Wendover

Note that in the event the petitioner has not held at least one me cting as required, the

) ™ ,
petitioner must file a report documenting efforts that were made to arrange such a
meeting and stating the reasons such a meeting was not held



Please join City
staff and the project
team for a meeting
on Wednesday,
September 30

to learn more

about plans for the
Providence Division
Police Station.
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input at this meeting
77 AL is important. See
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corner of N. Wendover
Road at Ellington Street.
Charlotte City
Council, in this year's
City Budget, approved
construction of a new
police division office
for the Providence
Division to replace the
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more information

jah Shils projact, current facility located
please contact: on Latrobe Drive. The
Michelle Haas location selected for this
E&PM Project Manager office is highly visible
704-336-3654 or and readily accessible by
mhaas@charlottenc.gov the community.

Our staff looks forward to seeing you.

For more information: epm.charmeck.org




Providence Division Police Station Community Meeting

Sign In Sheet 9/30/2009
Name Phone Number

Michelle Haas 704 - 230, ~ 3 5Y
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